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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

[...] 

19.10.1976
SECRET ATTACHMENT

POLICE SECURITY SERVICE
SURVEILLANCE UNIT
OSLO

NORTH KOREAN EMBASSY - ILLEGAL IMPORT AND DISTRIBUTION OF SPIRITS,
CIGARETTES, ETC.
 ov. 5534/76/GH/RRÆ.

With reference to a letter from the Surveillance Unit dated 18 December, the
attached copy of notes is submitted to the Minister of Foreign Affairs from Secretary
General Gjellum.

To the Minister of Foreign Affairs:

Sverre Gjellum

Willum Steen


